From:; Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox

Sent: Friday, 5 May 2023 3:27 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Comment on previously submitted suggestion from the Shire of Narragin re

the Review of State Electoral Boundaries (C5)

Comment 5. {C5)

From: Vin Fordham Lamont <ceo@westarthur.wa.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 4 May 2023 8:22 PM

To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox <boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au>

Subject: Comment on previously submitted suggestion from the Shire of Narrogin re the Review of State Electoral
Boundaries

[External Email] This email was sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly with links and
attachments.
SPAM emails must be reported to the Helpdesk.

Good evening. The Shire of West Arthur would like to state that is supports the suggestion from the Shire of
Narrogin {as listed on the Electoral Boundaries WA website) in its entirety. The following paragraph, in particular,
should be considered by decision makers when considering any redistribution of electoral boundaries:

“Regional areas require strong and effective representation to ensure that their unique needs and
challenges are adequately addressed. A reduction in regional seats would result in fewer representatives
with a thorough understanding of the issues and challenges faced by regional communities, leading to a lack
of effective advocacy and representation.”

| am the contact for the Shire of West Arthur in regard to this matter and my contact details appear below.
Kind Regards

Vincent {Vin) FORDHAM LAMONT
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
Enquiries {(08) 9736 2222
31 Burrowes Street, Darkan WA 6392
All correspondence to:
P.0.Box 112, Darkan WA 6392 or

ceo@westarthur.wa,gov.au
www.westarthur.wa.gov.au

Disclaimer: The information contained In this emali communication may be confidential. You shculd only read, disclose, re-
transmit, copy, distribute, act in reliance on or commercialise the information if you are authorised by the Shire of West Arthur
to do so. If you are not the intended recipient of this email communication, please notify us immediately by email to
shire@westarthur.wa.gov.au or reply by email direct to the sander and then destroy any electronic or paper copy af this
message. Any views expressed in this email communication are those of the individual sender, except where the sender
specifically states them to be the views of the Shire of West Arthur, While every eifort has been made to ensure the integrity of
this email the Shire of West Arthur does not represent, warrant or guarantee that the integrity of this communication has been
maintained rnor that the communication is free of errors, virus or interfarence.

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the lands on which cur
electoral activities take place. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging. .
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